
Teen Mom Star Leah Explains
Why  Husband  Corey  Is  ‘the
One’

Teen Mom star Leah Messer says the relationship between she
and her husband Corey Simms is better than ever, according to
UsMagazine.com. In fact, she recently told her friend that he
is “The One.”  “At first there were ups and downs, but I think
we’re doing really good now,” Messer said.  “The thing is with
me  and  Corey,  we  do  things  very  fast.   From  the  very
beginning, we got pregnant.  But with [him], I feel like I’m
happier than I’ve ever been in my entire life.”  She added
that if he were to propose she would say “yes — hell yeah!”
 The relationship between these two has been no walk in the
park, including a six month break following Messer’s affair
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with an ex-boyfriend.

Can you regain trust after your partner cheats?

Cupid’s Advice:

Probably one of the most difficult things to do is trust once
it’s been broken. It involves more than just your partner’s
desire to make things right. Cupid has a few suggestions:

1. Honesty is the best policy: They broke the trust, so now
they have to work twice as hard to regain it. The only to do
that is to simply be honest … all the time. Set up a policy of
total disclosure between you and your partner.

2. Forgive, but don’t forget: If you’re serious about making
your relationship work again, then you’ll have to forgive your
partner.   Remember  that  just  because  they  came  back,  it
doesn’t  mean  they  won’t  leave  again.  So  be  cautious,
especially  at  first.

3. Find out why: This is something you may not want to hear,
but there may be some opportunities for your relationship to
grow if you know what drove them away from you in the first
place.


